
 

 
 

News at a Glance  

      

  

 

 

Southgate Elementary IB PYP World School 
 

Upcoming  

Events 

March 13 

PTA Meeting @ 5:30 Media 

March 19 

2hr Early Dismissal   

(@ 12:25) 

March 25-29  

Schools Closed for 

Easter/Spring Break 

April 1 

Schools Closed 

Easter/Spring Break 

April 4 & 5 

2hr Early Dismissal   

(@ 12:25) 

April 10 

School and Central Office 

Closed – Eid al-Fitr 

April 12 

PTA Movie Night 

April 26 

Spring Pictures 

May 6-10 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 14 

School & Central Office Closed – 

Primary Election Day  

May 17 

PTA Carnival 

May 23 & 24 

School Closed for PreK and 

Kindergarten 

(conferences) 

May 27 

School & Central Offices Closed – 

Memorial Day 

 

 
 

 

We are looking forward to the fun-filled month of March! We invite you to join us for 
PTA Lucky Bingo on March 14 at 5:30-7:00pm. This event will include bingo games, 
raffles, door prizes, and snacks! See the attached flyer for more details. The week 
before Spring Break, students and staff will participate in a March Madness Spirit 
Week (March 18-March 22) to show their school spirit! See the attached flyer for 
specific dates and themes. 
 
On March 5th and 6th, we will engage our 5th graders in the Maryland Integrated 
Science Assessment (MISA). Students will need their charged Chromebooks and 
headphones for this assessment. To learn more about the MISA assessment, click 
here: https://marylandpublicschools.org/about/Pages/DAAIT/Assessment/MISA/in
dex.aspx  
 
Upon return from Spring Break, all students in grades 3 through 5 will participate in 
MCAP (Maryland Comprehensive Assessment Program) testing to demonstrate 
their learning in the areas of Reading and Math. Mark your calendar with the 
following dates to ensure your students are present on test day and ready to show 
what they know!  
 
3rd Grade Reading: April 8, 9, 11, 12  4th and 5th Grade Reading: April 15,16,17,18 
3rd Grade Reading: May 6,7,8,9               4th and 5th Grade Math: May 13, 15, 16, 17 

 
Click here for MCAP practice tests and more information about the 
assessments:  
https://support.mdassessments.com/practice-tests/ 
 
As AACPS moves forward with redistricting students from Southgate to 
Rippling Woods, the two schools have begun planning to support students 
and families with this transition. The first of various events will take place 
the first week of March. On March 7, the Rippling Woods administrators will 
come to meet students during their lunches. Then our families are invited to 
Rippling Woods for Grandfriends Night on the evening of March 7. We will 
share more details directly with families being redistricted. We will truly 
miss the students and families who are leaving Southgate, but we are 
excited for the opportunities that Rippling Woods will provide to our 
students and community.  
 
We wish everyone a happy and healthy month of March!  
 

March 2024                       Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal          

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmarylandpublicschools.org%2Fabout%2FPages%2FDAAIT%2FAssessment%2FMISA%2Findex.aspx&data=05%7C02%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cec0b276daa5c4886fcd508dc393a9a64%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638448171058470727%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F1COc5s21A2Omb7vjuw05necf6LnAXNLoPCD5BlhweY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmarylandpublicschools.org%2Fabout%2FPages%2FDAAIT%2FAssessment%2FMISA%2Findex.aspx&data=05%7C02%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cec0b276daa5c4886fcd508dc393a9a64%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638448171058470727%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F1COc5s21A2Omb7vjuw05necf6LnAXNLoPCD5BlhweY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsupport.mdassessments.com%2Fpractice-tests%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cec0b276daa5c4886fcd508dc393a9a64%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638448171058486432%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kvhLl15gRY0%2FDsakFtD76HUcuHX2jdvRmNKDLG7YbGI%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

Mark your calendar! Time Changes March 10th  

                      
       

        

 

      

 
 

 

*Out-of-Area Transfer information can be found on AACPS main web page. 

 (Students impacted by redistricting are not eligible for an out-of-area transfer) 
 

 

 

*If you have not already signed up for a Parent Portal account, please reach out 

to the school office. We can provide you with your Access ID/Password.  We 

would love to see all our parents take advantage of accessing this information. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aacps.org/Page/1325


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

March Lunch Menu 

Lunch $2.75 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.aacps.org/Page/11248


 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Online School Payment 

https://www.aacps.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=7798&ViewID=ed695a1c-ef13-4546-b4eb-4fefcdd4f389&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=29413&PageID=4007&Comments=true
https://www.aacps.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=7798&ViewID=ed695a1c-ef13-4546-b4eb-4fefcdd4f389&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=29413&PageID=4007&Comments=true


 

 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

On March 10, 1876, Alexander Graham Bell made the first phone call. “Mr. Watson, come here,” he 

said to his assistant. ”I’d like to see you.” Bell’s creation forever altered both the globe and how we 

communicate. 

  

https://www.coolkidfacts.com/alexander-graham-bell-facts/
https://www.biografiacortade.com/alexander-graham-bell/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


